
From:   Sean Hallinan   

To:   Web Filer   
Date:   January 31, 2019

Subject:   0568-EX-CR-2018 pre-coordination data request
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Ms. Nguyen:

This is to confirm that BAE Systems is still in the process of preparing coordination materials and will be
following up with FAA regarding the submission.

In the meantime, BAE Systems requests an additional 30 days - until February 18, 2019 - to complete
FAA coordination.

Best regards,

Jeff Rummel
Attorney for BAE Systems


